From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2015 2:46 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Information Sharing Environment National Summit - Invitation

Steve- Not sure if I got back to you on this or not, but this travel was completed per below along with other recent trips that were coordinated from Chief Tracy's office. 

 

The only trip that I had to cancel was the Int'l travel to Dubai, because it conflicted with our Budget hearing in October.

 

Hope all is well!

 

Thanks,

Jonathan

 

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Deputy Chief

Chicago Police Department

